
ALBERTA UTILITIES  
COMMISSION (AUC)
Alberta’s electric system is regulated by the 
AUC. The AUC is an independent quasi-judicial 
agency that ensures the delivery of Alberta’s 
utility service takes place in a manner that is 
fair, responsible and in the public’s interest. The 
AUC must approve this project before EPCOR 
can begin construction. For more information 
about the AUC contact: 

Toll-free: 1-833-511-4282 
Phone: 310-4282 
Website: www.auc.ab.ca
Email: info@auc.ab.ca

City of Edmonton Transmission 
Reinforcement Project
JULY 2023

Contact us for more information  
or to provide feedback.

Phone: 780-412-8800 
Email: CETR@epcor.com 
Visit: epcor.com/CETR

WE WANT YOUR INPUT!



SCHEDULE UPDATE 
In January 2023, we shared details about 
EPCOR’s plans to serve the growing demand for 
electricity and to replace aging infrastructure in 
northeast Edmonton. This proposed project 
would see us build new transmission power lines 
and a new substation, as shown on the map. 

Feedback is an important part of our planning process,  
and we want to thank everyone who asked questions 
about the project and provided input on the proposed 
route options. The initial timeline saw us sharing refined 
route options in late spring or early summer following a 
review of your feedback, and of constructability, social, 
economic, and environmental considerations. This review 
continues, and we now anticipate sharing route options  
for the proposed new transmission lines this fall. 

MAP OF PROJECT AREA

NEXT STEPS
This project is still in its planning phase. Once we have 
completed our review, we will send out a project update 
in the fall. At that time, there will be additional 
opportunities for you to provide feedback. Visit our 
website or contact us for more information.
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